
 
 

 
January 29, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian of a rising 6​th​ Grader,  

Virginia requires all students to receive the Tdap immunization 

prior to entering 6​th​ grade. Students will not be admitted to 6​th​ grade 

unless the school has received documentation that this immunization 

has been given. Since many students will have their annual well visit 

in the coming months, we want you to be aware of this requirement 

in advance.  

You will receive additional reminders about the need for Tdap 

immunization throughout the remainder of the school year. We ask 

for both your compliance and your patience in this matter. If you 

have any questions, please contact me at (434) 946-9342. 

 

Sincerely,  
 

Marie Petrone 
Supervisor of Accountability & Student Health 

 


